
Prin~ed by Linda Wil liams 9/24/97 10:19am 

------------------------ · ---- -- ----
From: Paula Isler 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: fwd: n.-s-nt 

•••NOTE•••••••••••• •••9/24/97•10:14am•• 
Good morning, Linda . I'm not sure you 
are ~he correct person to contact. In 
fact, RAR may not need to know at thia 
point . If not, just diacard. 

Jerry La Quiere d/b/a Award Enterprises 
appl~ed for an ALEC certificate and was 
assigned the above docket number. 
Monday, we rece1ved a letter from him 
advising he had changed the name of his 
business to LEC-LINX. I called his 
office and explained that I needed a 
corrected application showing the new 
name and also told him he did not have 
to send us another check. 

I wan~ed to let someone in your office 
know so that a new docket would not be 
opened. Can the docket title be 
changed to reflect the new name? 
Please call if you have any questions. 
Thanks! 

Fwd- by:•Linda•Wi lliam•••••••••••••••••• 
Fwd to: Paula Isler 

• • • • • • • • • • ••••• ••• 0 ••• • • •• 0 0 • 0 • 0 ••••••• 

Hi Paula. Yes, we can change the name 
per this email . And I'll put a note at 
the counter to be on the look out for 
corrected application. Ia he aenoing 
1 ~ to your attention or directly to ua? 
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